
 
 

 

 

MEMO TO COUNCIL 2025-026 

 

TO:   Mayor Gerrits and Members of Council 

 

FROM:  Nicole Martin, CAO/Clerk 

    

DATE:  July 16, 2025 

 

SUBJECT:  Parking By-Law Update  

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Recommendation 

That Council accept Memo to Council 2025-026 as information.  

Background 

Further to the public meeting on June 18, 2025, the following was considered and 
amended in the draft by-law: 
 

 Timed parking was adjusted 

 Winter maintenance was considered 

Summary 

This by-law review reflects the current trends in the sector and will require short form 
wording and set fines approval. Enforcement and ticket writing will also play a large role 
in the success of this by-law.  
 

Strategic Plan Pillar: Expand our capacity to serve 
Goal #2 Identify and prioritize areas for service improvement 
 
Respectfully submitted by,  
Nicole Martin, CAO/Clerk 
 


